To all Van Buren Public Schools employees enrolled
in the group medical plan.

Van Buren Public Schools has partnered with ElectRx in conjunction with
your pharmacy benefit manager EHIM, to provide a solution to the high
cost of many medications. If you are taking a high cost drug you may be
eligible to receive this covered medication at zero cost on a traditional
plan, and at a greatly reduced price if you are on a high deductible health
plan. Once your deductible is met on a high deductible health plan the
cost to you would be zero.

If you are taking any of the medications on the list below or any other high
qgualifying drug and you enroll in the ElectRx program to receive your medi-

cation, you may be eligible to receive a financial reward.

Call ElectRx’s confidential customer concierge service at (844) 779-2678
to order your medication or to see if your medication is available under
this cost savings program. ElectRx is an independent third party and
your information is completely confidential. We look forward to

Drugs include but not limited to:
e HUMIRA e ENBREL
e OTEZLA e TECFIDERA
e STELARA e GILENYA
e XELJANZ e JANUMET XR
e PULMOZYME e AVONEX
e COSENTYZ e JANUVIA
e MYRBETRIQ e NOVOLOG
e TRULICITY e JARDIANCE
e TRUVADA e XARELTO
e HUMALOG « MANY MORE...

(ELECTRx)

Pharmacy Benefit Strategists




